
Student Update Amara Musa - Graduated! 
 
I have completed my studies and I was successful. I'm currently awaiting my statement of 
result which maybe will be available sometime next month. 

On behalf of my self and my family, I want to use this opportunity to extend my sincere 
gratitude to the iSTEP up foundation for their efforts in ensuring that my long time dream 
come true and to the donors, I want to also extend my sincere gratitude for there support in 
giving there money for me to reached at this level, it was a long time dream that has come to 
past through the help of my donors. 

Thank you, may God bless you all. 

Amara Musa  

Clinical health officer  

Sierra Leone. 

 


